
 
 

 
From: Jim Oyster [mailto:joyster@crosslink.net]  
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 5:29 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Craig Fox 
Subject: WBQM-LP Extension of STA 
 
As indicated in the attached Engineering Statement submitted with the 
application: 
 
Renard Communications Corp. (“Renard”), licensee of WBQM-LP, channel 3, 
Brooklyn, NY hereby requests a six-month extension of Special Temporary Authority 
(“STA”) (BSTA-20080102AAE) and as replaced by BSTA-20100408ABA which was 
granted April 13, 2010. 
 
Accordingly, the file number in para. 3 of the extension request should be corrected to 
read:  BSTA-20100408ABA. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Oyster 


